
 
 

 

* * * HEARING POSTPONEMENT * * * 
 
 

TO: Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations 
 Members and Staff, Committee on Natural Resources 
  
FROM: The Honorable Katie Porter, Chair 
  
SUBJECT: POSTPONEMENT: Hybrid O&I Oversight Hearing – March 30, 2022 

 
The Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations hybrid oversight hearing titled, “Preventing 
Pandemics through US Wildlife-borne Disease Surveillance,” scheduled on  
Wednesday, March 30, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. ET, has been postponed. 
 
If you need further information, please contact Kelsey Hartman, Policy Aide, Subcommittee on 
Oversight and Investigation at Kelsey.Hartman@mail.house.gov.  
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